Membership Report 2008
Individual Membership

The table below gives the Membership numbers for this year and last at the 30 April. 
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Basic1261101610323

Family A Basic32275320

Family A Full4963-14427

Family J Basic16115142

Family J Full64260

Full168177-914820

Life126140-14

Patron65160

U/14 Basic1823-5180

U/14 Full1275111

U/17 Basic1411395

U/17 Full810-271

Total581588-739659


Life member numbers are distorting the picture and taking them out shows there has been small increase of eight new members, almost 2%.  The decrease in life members has sadly been due to six deaths and that we have lost contact with at least nine members.  This year when I mailed the POY voting forms I printed a return address on the envelope and this resulted in nine forms being returned as address unknown.  I have put these members into an archive category so that if they are active they may complain that they can not access their grade (Probably the most common complaint that I get from members.) and we can reinstate them.  We had one new life member.
For interest I have added two extra columns which show that some of our members are reluctant to renew on time.  Membership numbers are calculated on the basis that all members who are due to pay in the period May 2008 to July 2008 will eventually renew.  The 5th column shows the numbers who are up date and the 6th column shows the numbers we hope will still to pay, 15%.
PayPal payments are still proving popular.   
Club Membership

Currently we give details of 72 Clubs in Scotland on our Web Site.  37 clubs paid affiliation fees last season.  Unfortunately a number of clubs who are not affiliates don’t respond when the club membership forms go out in which they are asked to confirm that CS has their correct details.  My intention this year is to remove clubs that do not confirm that we have the correct data for them.  Club membership forms will go out at the beginning of September.  

Two more clubs took out insurance this year.  This brings the number of clubs taking up the benefit of insuring through the CS insurance scheme to nine.
Calendar

Changes are underdevelopment at the moment for the way the Calendar and Advert List are managed.  It is hoped that some of them will be in place by the AGM.
Player of the Year

Jacob Aagaard was voted Player of the Year and the trophy was presented at the end of the Scottish Championships.  Voting by email helped to get the votes cast up to about 130.
George Anderson
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